
From: Carmel Bartlett
Sent: 25/02/2025 8:58:16 PM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Cc: Garland Sarah
Subject: TRIMMED: DA2025/1032

I am writing about the DA to establish a Macdonalds outlet on the corner of Kenneth Road
and Rosebery street in Manly Vale. This is one idea that will definitely make life more
uncomfortable and more stressful for all the nearby residents. My daughter has lived in
Kenneth Road for the last five years. The traffic and parking in that area is already so bad, so
impossible that I think twice about going to visit. I presume Council does consider life quality
for rate payers when these DA’s hit the deck in your HQ’s. To allow a Macdonalds in that
particular space will turn an already chaotic scene into a catastrophe for all the ratepayers in
that area trying to live a quality life in Manly Vale. The traffic, the noise, the lights going for 24
hours will not be fun for anyone. Please do the right thing here and say no.
Carmel Bartlett

Sent from my iPhone




